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Our Learning Journey     
 

We have had another busy week. We 
shared our learning in the science 
assembly. 

We worked hard to make our healthy and 
unhealthy sandwiches. We enjoyed 
tasting them and found the unhealthy 
sandwiches too sweet! It was the first 
time we have used our new kitchen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We used I - motion to create time lapsed 
photos using expression and used the 
same technique to capture photographs 
of us making sandwiches. 

We have been learning to use imperative 
verbs in recipe writing and created our 
own revolting recipe that included fish 
guts, eyeballs and bats blood to name a 
few of the ideas!  

             

Focus on Learning 

After half term:   
 

We will be completing our recipe 
writing and begin to analyse how non –
fiction books are written. 

We will be learning about skeletons 
and naming different bones. 

We will use our knowledge of 
movement in observational drawing.  

Our maths will focus on fractions. We 
will begin by using shape and number 
relationships. 

Reminders to Families 

 

All children need to bring in their 

reading books and records everyday. 

They are checked every morning. When 

you read with your child, please sign 

their book. 

 

Thank you to everyone who brought in 

their contributions – we really enjoyed 

making sandwiches! 

 

Have a good holiday. 

Star Learner 
Well Done to Ralph who has shown focus and 

determination in his writing tasks. He has 

taken care in his presentation and used detailed 

vocabulary. He particularly liked writing a 

revolting recipe. He also enjoyed using I- 

motion. 

Which sandwich do you think we preferred?  
Most of us preferred Healthy! 


